
 

10 March 2020 
Term 1 Week 6 

From the Principal 
Welcome to Week 6 – time is flying fast. We commence the new class structure op-

erating three classrooms. We will continue to cross-set to ensure students are work-

ing at level. This is a very flexible arrangement as students can move in and out of 

groupings according to progress.  

I would like to extend a very big Thank You to all of the parents who made the ef-

fort to ensure that their children participated in the Swimming Carnival on Friday. 

It was great to see the level of support and encouragement that our students gave 

to one another, even when they were the slowest in the pool. While I understand 

that there were some very good reasons for student absence, it was somewhat dis-

appointing that only 21 of the possible 36 students attended the pool to represent 

their school as either competitors or supporters.  

Congratulations to Noah, Mitch, Sam, James, Lincoln, Sophie and Kaylee who did 

extremely well at the carnival and will represent us at the Interschool Carnival on 

Friday. I would also like to congratulate both Sophie and Millie for continuing on to 

finish a race that they were obviously not going to win. Well done to everyone! 

Throughout the news there is constant reminders of the Corona Virus and its im-

pact world-wide. While I am convinced that we will not be directly affected, it is an 

excellent time to remind the children of healthy practices which need to be ob-

served. We are ensuring that we are well stocked with toiletries and will ensure 

that children are reminded to wash their hands prior to eating at lunch time. Chil-

dren will be reminded to cough into their elbows, and to use tissues carefully, re-

specting others by placing soiled tissues into the bin. The cleaner will focus on en-

suring that tables and door handles are regularly wiped using disinfectant. 

Coming up… 

 Tuesday 10 March - Square Dancing 

 Thursday 12 March - Breakfast Club 

 Wednesday 11 March - P & C AGM @ school 7:00pm 

 Friday 13 March - Interschool Swimming Carnival-Cunderdin 



 

 

Congratulations to this weeks Student of  the 

Week! 

     

BRODY 

 
P & C Annual General Meeting 
The Annual General Meeting of the Tammin P & C will be held in the school library on 

W E D N E S D A Y  1 1  M A R C H  a t  7 : 0 0 P M .  

There are several committee positions needing to be filled this year, including the Vice             

President, Secretary & Treasurer roles. Several other important ‘working’ roles will also need to 

be filled this year due to the recent departure of several helpful P&C members.  

Please send any apologies or agenda items to Samara Wheeldon.  

 

Mrs Henry has some beautiful honey from a Jarrah/Marri 

forest in Serpentine area. The honey is from a registered 

Bee Keeper (pensioner) who is passionate about natural 

foods and maintaining a balanced environment. 

Honey is available from the front office of the school for  
$16 per pot (or $9 for squeeze bottle) 

 
 



2 0 2 0  Ta m m i n  M e c k e r i n g         

Swimming Carnival 

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to Sophie, Kaylee, Sam J,  Mitch, James B, and Lincoln who will partici-

pate in the Interschool Swimming Carnival n Cunderdin this Friday.  

 

Champion  3/4 Girl SOPHIE 

Champion 3/4 Boy SAM J 

Runner up 3/4 Boy JAMES B 

Champion 5/6 Boy MITHCELL 

Runner up 5/6 Boy  NOAH 



Welcome to K/P/1/2! 
Our kindy students have been 

learning their letter sounds. Last 

week we learnt the ‘t’ sound! 

We had lots of fun making tigers 

and playing with the train track.  

In pre-primary we have 

started to look at meas-

urement. They did a fan-

tastic job on a hunt 

around the library to prac-

tise our skills and find out 

what is longer.  

This term for Talk4Writing, we have been 

learning the story ‘Dear Zoo.’ Our year 1 

and 2 students have changed the char-

acters in the story to create their very 

own book. We are now working very 

carefully to use the laptops to type up 

our books!  



 




